
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  Evaluating the strengths, challenges and 
needs of key stakeholders in One Health tick 

and tick-borne disease surveillance in Canada.  
 

Participants Needed… 
If you work in any sector that deals with the health and wellbeing of humans, 
animals, or the environment, you are invited to participate in an online survey on 
the strengths, challenges and needs of key stakeholders in a cross-sectoral and 
multidisciplinary One Health approach to tick and tick-borne disease surveillance 
in Canada. The findings from this survey will help develop and evaluate a One 
Health approach to surveillance of ticks and tick-borne diseases in Canada. 
 
If you wish to participate in the survey, please click on the link below. The survey 
will take approximately 15-20 minutes. Participation is voluntary and the survey is 
anonymous. You are free to withdraw at any point during the survey. 
 
This study is led by a research team at the University of Guelph comprised of Cyril 
Akwo and Drs Katie Clow and Claire Jardine. The study is part of the research 
conducted by the Canadian Lyme Disease Research Network funded through the 
Canadian Institutes of Health Research. 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, please feel free to email Cyril Akwo 
at cakwo@uoguelph.ca. 

Follow this link to the Survey:  
Take the Survey 

Or copy and paste the URL below into your internet browser: 
https://uoguelph.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cTOKRCPZ5vVf23X?RID=ML
RP_0AQ0t9Z47QOjtMG&Q_CHL=email 
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